From: Archie Oliver

Sent: 15 November 2021 10:35
To: Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Objection

15t Nov 2021

To whom it may concern,
Regarding the proposed local plan for Warrington 2021 I would like to make some objections.

e Infrastructure in Warrington is very poor with roads often busy and public transport being very
unreliable and full. This plan would only worsen the situation and lead to infrastructure in
Warrington being even worse.

e Thelwall is a Greenbelt area and houses should not be build upon and ruin such a special landscape.

o The plan would have a detrimental impact on local wildlife. The area is very diverse in terms of
wildlife with such diversity in species of bird and other wildlife, with some of these species of bird
being endangered, making the impact of the plan much worse.

e The plan will have an impact on the physical and mental well being of residents. Currently the area
is a place where one can relax and go on a walk due to the ambience and peacefulness of the
location. This will be completely ruined as building work takes place and therefore will have a
significant impact on the wellbeing of residents who will no longer be able to enjoy the area at all.

Kind Regards,
Archie Oliver





